
 
 

 
To: Kyocera Wireless Corp. 
10200 Campus Point Drive, San Diego, CA 92121 USA 
 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, Original FCC ID: JVPE72 
 
Date: Aug 30, 2007 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for representative of Kyocera Wireless Corp. to apply to the FCC 
for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 
This authorization applies to BenQ model E72, FCC ID JVPE72, granted on 
13/08/2007. The equipment is electrically identical the only change being the labels, 
model number, trade name and FCC ID. The original test results continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 
 
 
 
Signed by  
 
Blair Wang 
Engineer 
BenQ Corporation 
No. 157 Shan-Ying Road, Gueishan, Taoyuan 333, Taiwan 
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